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To whom it may concern,

RO
Town of Narrogin

B9 Earl Street Narrogin Western Australia 6312
Tel: (08) 9881 1944 Fax: (08) 9881 3082
Email: enquiries @ narrogin.wa.gov.au
WWW.Narrogin.wa.gov.au

RE: CONCERNS REGARDING THE REVISED WAGIN STATE ELECTORAL WARD

Recently advice was provided that the State Wagin Electorate has been greatly increased to

include the area of Esperance and surrounds.

This is greatly concerning to the Narrogin Council and residents due to the reduction of
representation that the electors will receive across the entire Ward. The distances required to
cover such an expansive area when the majority of electors reside on the western aspect of
the ward clearly outlines that impacts will be felt from sections of the electorate.

As stated the Narrogin Council and community is concerned of the negative impacts of this
ward boundary change and requests that this be reconsidered as a matter of priority.

Should you require any additional information please contact myself at the administration

centre on 9881 1944.

Yours sincerely,

Aaron Cook
Chief Executive Officer

20 August 2015 WAEC
25 AUG 2015

Correspondence to be addressed to
the Chief Executive Officer
PO Box 188, Narrogin WA 6312



